<ASSOCIATION NAME>
<address>
<telephone number>
<email address>


Recipient’s Name
Recipient’s Address


Re: Introduction of New Management Company


Dear <name>:


We are delighted to inform you that effective <date>, a new HOA management company will be helping the Board of Directors with the duties and responsibilities of managing the <association name>. We will be retaining the use of our community website, <website address>, which is directly owned and operated by the Association. 


You will find the new HOA management company’s contact information below:


Company Name: 	______________________________________________
Address:		______________________________________________
______________________________________________
Telephone Number:	______________________________________________
Facsimile Number: 	______________________________________________
Email Address:	______________________________________________
Website: 		______________________________________________


Contact Person:	______________________________________________



We appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition.


Best regards,


The Board of Directors
<Association Name>


